
 

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

          

 

 

November 2018 
Art News from Ms. Sabdul 

Our school is working on creating art 

using warm and cool colors only. 

Kindergarten and 1st are making 

landscapes with line patterns. 2nd and 

3rd graders are creating handprint 

designs. 4th graders are using the sun 

and moon to depict the moods of 

warm and cool colors and 5th graders 

are creating landscapes in the style of 

artist Hundertwasser. 

P.E. News 
Important Dates: 

Field Day 2018 
12/13-Kindergarten  

12/14- First Grade   

12/17- Second Grade    

12/18- Third Grade     

12/19- Fourth Grade   

12/20-Fifth Grade  
Make sure you bring a  

towel & water bottle. 
 

INSIDE THIS    
MONTH’S NEWS 

Media News from Mrs. Llorens  

Happy Fall! Many thanks to 

everyone who helped make our 

Fall Enchanted Forest book fair 

a great success. We truly 

appreciate all of your support! 

Our Barnes and Noble Pajama 

Night is our next event, so 

please mark your calendars. It 

will be held on December 5th 

from 5-7 PM at the Pembroke 

Crossing Store located at 11820 

Pines Blvd. It will be a fun filled 

night with karaoke, cupcake 

decorating, games and more. We 

hope to see you there 

 

Reminder: 
Make sure you are logging  all the books 

you read on your Reading Across Broward 

form in the front of your agenda. The media 

center is open from 7:30-7:55 AM to take 

A.R. quizzes, return and check out books. 

 

Grades K-2 -100 Pictures Books 

Grades 3-5 – 50 chapter Books 

(Make sure you take an AR quiz too!) 

Music News from Ms. Valdes: 
-Recorder students in third grade are hard at 
work on karate belt songs. 
- K and 1 are learning about high and low voices 
and ostinatos 
-2nd is beginning an unit on baroque music and 
doing journals 
-Fourth & Fifth grade have begun the rap 
project 
Chorus is hard at work preparing for our Winter 
Concert which is December 13 at 6:30 in the 
Cafeteria. 

 
 

Coconut Palm Elementary 


